
 

LANDFILL COMMITTEE 

MINUTES OF MEETING 

September 3rd, 2024 

4:15 P.M. 

 

Present:  Ben Bridges, Brenda Abercrombie, Mike Holley and Nathan Pilgreen.  Absent:  None.  

Also present:  Curtis Moses, Russell Wade, Glenn Hutto, Milas Davidson, Danielle Harkins, 

Justin Echols and Johnny Creed.   

 

Mr. Bridges called the meeting to order.  Mr. Pilgreen led the group in prayer. 

 

Motion Mr. Pilgreen, seconded by Mrs. Abercrombie and declared adopted by unanimous 

vote to approve the agenda as written. 

 

Motion Mr. Pilgreen, seconded by Mr. Holley to approve the minutes of the August 6th, 

2024 meeting.  Motion carried unanimously.  

 

A discussion was held regarding Landfill tipping fees for the year 2025.  The Secretary/Treasurer 

presented information from the Consumer Price Index.  The tipping fees for the year 2025 will 

be finalized at the October meeting.  No action taken. 

 

A brief discussion was held regarding the consolidation of current dumpster locations.  No 

action taken. 

 

A brief discussion was held regarding the proposed Weyerhaeuser property purchase.  Mr. 

Bridges stated that when the property purchase is finalized it will include the Clear Branch 

Landing as well as the King Johnson Landing.  The property purchased will be finalized at the 

October meeting.  No action taken. 

 

There being no more business to come before the committee, Mr. Bridges declared the 

meeting adjourned upon motion by Mrs. Abercrombie and duly seconded by Mr. Holley on 

this the 3rd day of September, 2024.     

 

 

Ben Bridges, Chairman 

Paula Strickland, Secretary/Treasurer 


